On September 6th the following question was received from Board Member Sandra Richmond regarding Board Item CP3 - A/E Agreement for Royal Palm School:

Question:  Why would this have been left out?

Response:  This was simply an error that was not picked up in the agenda review process. These additional service and reimbursable expense funds are included every contract we bring forward for architectural services.  
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